
11. COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMITTEE – REPORT OF 14 JUNE 2000

Consideration was given to the Committee report and accompanying
recommendations and the Board decided as follows:

FENDALTON/WAIMAIRI COMMUNITY FACILITIES – NEEDS STUDY

That the information be received.

BISHOPDALE PRIMARY SCHOOL

That the information be received.

AVONHEAD BAPTIST CHURCH

Further to the submitted report, it was noted that liaison would now occur with the
Riccarton/Wigram Community Board/Sockburn Advocacy Team.

‘STEPPING OUT’ YOUTH EMPLOYMENT INITIATIVE

That the information be received.

COTSWOLD PRESCHOOL AND NURSERY UPDATE

That the information be received.

Further decisions regarding the Bishopdale Computer Project and the Bishopdale
Out of School Care programme are detailed in clause 23 (Part C) of this report.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


